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Mr. Michael P. Wich 

Nominating Committee Chairman 

International Code Council 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 

 

Cc: Mr. Dominic Sims, CEO (dsims@iccsafe.org) 

Mr. Will Coffman, General Counsel (wcoffman@iccsafe.org) 

 

Dear Mr. Wich, 

 

I am writing to offer my support for Christina Jackson’s candidacy for the International Code Council (ICC) Board 

of Directors.  As the Delegate for Virginia’s 93rd District, I have had the privilege of witnessing Christina’s 

unwavering dedication to the betterment of our communities through her work as Senior Codes Compliance 

Inspector for the City of Newport News. Her commitment to public safety is not just a job but a calling, and her 

extensive experience in code enforcement makes her an outstanding candidate for this role. 

 

Christina has been a critical figure in Virginia’s leadership in developing and implementing strong building codes, 

ensuring our communities remain safe and resilient.  Her involvement with the ICC’s mission to provide essential 

tools and resources to building safety professionals aligns perfectly with her passion for public service and her 

dedication to advancing the next generation of code officials.  Her vision of ensuring the highest standards in 

building safety is one that I fully support. 

 

Her leadership, professionalism, and collaborative spirit will be an asset to the ICC Board of Directors.  Christina 

brings a wealth of knowledge, a strong work ethic, and a deep commitment to the mission of the ICC.  I am not just 

hopeful but confident that she will contribute significantly to the ongoing development and success of the ICC. 

 

I strongly urge you to consider Christina Jackson as she seeks to serve on the ICC Board of Directors.  Her passion, 

experience, and commitment to public safety make her an ideal candidate.  Thank you for your time and 

consideration. 

 

With gratitude, 

 

 

 

Jackie H. Glass 

Virginia House of Delegates 

Ninety-Third House District 


